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June 16, 2020
Honorable President and Members
City Council
City of Pittsburgh

RE: Authorization to enter into a Right of Entry
Agreement with homeowners adjacent to Frick Park

Dear Members of City Council:
Resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public Works to enter
into a Temporary Right of Entry and License Agreement between the City of Pittsburgh and the four

homeowners for the purpose of repairing the slope through soil stabilization at the rear of the
homeowners’ property adjacent and in Frick Park.

Sincerely,

WA st

Michael Gable, CPRP
Director
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